		~
3		

BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING MONDAY MARCH 5, 2003 WORKING SESSION

The meeting, duly posted with the Town Clerk, opened at 6:00 p.m. Present were Chairman Diane McCutcheon, Vice Chairman Michael Pare, Paul Savage & Brian Dicks, also present was Suzanne Horne, Executive Secretary.

Items discussed: Labor Counsel, Atty. D.M. Moschos from Mirick O'Connell

The Board of Selectmen expressed their dissatisfaction with current labor counsel and problems with negotiation process

On a motion by Paul Savage, seconded by Brian Dicks, the Board unanimously voted to terminate the services of Attorneys Collins and Weinberg and to retain Mirick O'Connell as labor counsel.

On a motion by Paul Savage, seconded by Michael Pare, the Board unanimously voted to notify BMRVS that the Board of Selectmen accepts their written report and would like to engage their services under the supervision of Mr. Belland to work with Brian Dicks and Mike Pare in repairing the auxiliary heating systems in the Town Hall

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m.

S.V. Horne

Diane McCutcheon

Mike Pare

Brian Dicks-

Paul Savage